
The USATF National office has prohibited the use a regional logo. 
 

They mandate that a specific meet logo be used instead. 
 

This is an illogical request, as the records are not records of a specific 
meet. Rather, they are records across many years of regional meet 

competition. 
 

Consequently, to comply with the USATF prohibition of using a 
Region4 logo, and the inability to comply with the USATF mandate of 

using a meet logo, the USATF Region4 Junior Olympic Track & Field 
Championships Records have been removed. 


